
NEWTOWN COMMISSION ON AGING 

                                                             SPECIAL MEETING AGENDA 

MONDAY, June 28, 2021 

ALTHOUGH PUBLIC ARE WELCOME TO ATTEND, SPACE IS LIMITED DUE TO SOCIAL DISTANCING REQUIREMENTS 

MEETING IS AT 4:00PM IN THE COUNCIL CHAMBERS AT THE MUNICIPAL CENTER 

Any persons who prefer not to attend in person can call the provided dial in number to attend or to make public 

comment. 

meet.google.com/esr-aryv-guf 
 

(US)+1 252-376-1464 

PIN: 799 686 850# 
 

1. Call to Order 

2. Salute to Flag 

3. Roll call 

4. Public Comments 

5. Introduce Mary Salley, new Director at Nunnawauk Meadows 

6. Senator Tony Hwang – guest speaker to discuss Senate Bill #817. “An Act Concerning Senior Centers and Senior 

Crime Prevention Education”.    

7. Approval of minutes of the May 17, 2021 Meeting 

8. Chair Report – Ms. Anna Wiedemann 

9. Vice Chair – Grant update - Ms. Anne Rothstein 

10. Director of Human Services - Ms. Natalie Jackson 

11. Selectman - Mr. Dan Rosenthal 

12. Gift certificate for Tech assistant for Senior Center Presentations and discussion on lunch for the crafters 

13. Treasurer’s Report - Mr. Larry Passaro 
  Motion to approve Treasurer’s Report 
 
14. Member comments 

Adjournment 

Anna Wiedemann, Chair 

 

 

 

https://meet.google.com/esr-aryv-guf?hs=122&authuser=0
tel:%E2%80%AA+1%20252-376-1464%E2%80%AC


COA Chair Report, June 21, 2021 

PLEASE NOTE THE START TIME IS AT 4PM IN THE COUNCIL CHAMBERS AT THE 

MUNICIPAL CENTER.  IF YOU ARE UNCOMFORTABLE MEETING IN PERSON, YOU 

WILL NOTE THAT THE AGENDA HAS THE INFORMATION FOR YOU TO JOIN VIA 

PHONE/COMPUTER. 

I’d like to welcome Mary Salley, who is the new Director at Nunnawauk Meadows 

Welcome to Senator Tony Hwang who is our guest speaker and has joined us to 

discuss Senate Bill #817. “An Act Concerning Senior Centers and Senior Crime 

Prevention Education” 

You will see on the agenda that we would like a motion to purchase a $100 

Amazon Gift Card for the young man who has been assisting Larry Passaro with 

his presentations.  We would also like a motion to send the group of dedicated 

crafters to lunch at a local restaurant ($300 for 8-10 people). 

I will be posting a meeting for the Volunteer Policy/Senior Center Handbook 

Subcommittee.   JoAnne Albanesi is the chair.  We would like to meet with Natalie 

Jackson and Jennifer Faircloth so we can begin implementing some of the 

committees. We are looking at the morning of June 29th or June 30th.  I will send 

you the agenda when I forward it to the Town Clerk for posting.  

There’s not much else to report on.  It’s been quiet with the town and Senior 

Center reopening slowly, with careful planning.  It’s nice to see some normalcy 

come back to our world!  

Happy Father’s Day to all the dads out there – whether 2 legged humans or 4 

legged faithful furry children.   

Stay well, Anna 

   


